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[bookmark: _Hlk5872369]The Evangelical Lutheran Church in America (ELCA) supports the investigation into allegations of abuse at Hillcrest School in Nigeria. We encourage anyone who may have knowledge of abuse that occurred at Hillcrest to contact the investigation firm, Zero Abuse, at Hillcrest@zeroabuseproject.org. An overview of the investigation is available at  https://hillcrest.zeroabuseproject.org/. We ask for your prayers for the victims of alleged abuse at Hillcrest, for the families and all those impacted by the alleged abuse, and for the Zero Abuse team as it investigates the allegations.
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